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Thursday 10th December 2020 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
The government have announced this week that schools have the option of finishing term early. We have made 
the decision, after careful consideration, that we will finish term for pupils on Thursday 17th December 2020 
with Friday 18th December being a staff training day. Therefore, the last day of term for ALL pupils is Thursday 
17th December 2020.  
 
We have many exciting events next week in the lead up to Christmas for pupils and your whole family.  Monday 
14th December –  Normal school day 
 
Tuesday 15th December –  Values Day (activities with more details to follow) and all families will receive 

a Christmas Hamper and a Christmas Eve box. 
 
Wednesday 16th December –  All pupils to wear a Christmas Jumper and bring £1 for charity.  It is Christmas 

Dinner Day and there will be a visit from the elf.  Pupils will be able to leave 
school after dinner, which will be around 1.00pm, after pm registration. 

 
Thursday 17th December -  Final day of term for pupils.  Christmas party day in form groups – pupils can 

wear their own clothes.  There will be opportunity to visit Santa in his grotto 
and have a photo. There will be Christmas crafts, a buffet style party lunch 
and a final Christmas assembly.  There is also a remote interactive magic 
show for all.  Pupils will leave after lunch. Registration.   

 
Myself and Miss Johnson will be in school on Friday 18th December.  If you need your child to attend on this day, 
please phone the school on 01634 338803 no later than Wednesday 16th December. 
 
In addition, Medway Council are providing hampers for all pupils entitled to Free School Meals.  These will be 
available in school on Thursday 17th December for collection.   If you are unable to collect your hamper please 
contact the school as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support in what has been a difficult year.  I look forward to the start of the new year 
and welcoming all pupils back on Monday 4th January 2021. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 

Mrs F May 
Headteacher 
 


